



Dear Poplar Creek 6th Grade Families -

6th grade is a special year at Poplar Creek for our kids, they are the oldest kids in the school, it is their last year at Poplar Creek, they will have a special 6th grade field trip and donate a special gift to Poplar Creek Elementary in their class name as they move on to New Berlin West.

The 6th grade committee and the PTO have been working hard to make the 6th grade class field trip and donation as awesome as possible, but we need all of our 6th grade families to join in and raise some more funds.

Poplar Creek's 6th grade class has partnered with Milwaukee Pretzel Company and is holding a fundraiser from October 28th to November 14th. Our 6th graders will get back 50% of the money they raise which will go a long way! Attached to this letter is an <u>order form</u> and you can download and read the <u>story behind the Milwaukee Pretzel Company Fundraiser</u> which has been helping organizations reach their goals for many years. If you need to print another order form, scan the QR code below or use the hyperlinks in this letter to open and print.





Additional Order Forms

Milwaukee Pretzel
Company Fundraiser Story

All orders will be available for pick-up at Poplar Creek Elementary School on December 9th between 2PM – 6PM. Please be sure to put this date on your calendar. If someone ordering from you wants their order direct shipped to their house, they can choose this option for an additional \$10 in shipping costs.

Paper order forms and payment must be returned to school by you or your child and given to your child's homeroom teacher or Anita Jares in the office on or before November 14. Payment options include:

- Personal Check made out to Poplar Creek PTO for your total orders.
- Poplar Creek Venmo account MUST DENOTE THIS PAYMENT IS FOR "MILWAUKEE PRETZEL COMPANY FUNDRAISER"
- Poplar Creek PayPal account MUST DENOTE THIS PAYMENT IS FOR "MILWAUKEE PRETZEL COMPANY FUNDRAISER"
 Scan PayPal QR code in the PayPal app





Who doesn't love a warm Bavarian Pretzel this time of year with the chill in the air? Think about all the holiday occasions coming up where you could serve and share these yummy pretzels with family and friends.

If orders and payment are not at the school by the end of the day on November 14th your order will not be processed.

This will be the only large fundraiser for our 6th graders, let's make it a success!

Thanks for helping to make 6th grade a memorable year for your kid(s).

Sincerely - The 6th Grade Committee and the PTO







10-pack Bavarian Soft Pretzel Twists



1 Bavarian Beast Soft Pretzel Twist



50-pack Bavarian Soft Pretzel Bites



Poplar Creek Elementary – 6th Grade Class

Thank you for your support!

PRETZEL FUNDRAISER - October 28 through November 14th

PLEASE ADD \$10.00 PER ORDER IF THE CUSTOMER WOULD LIKE TO HAVE THEIR PRODUCT SHIPPED DIRECTLY TO THEM.

CUSTOMER	ADDRESS	PHONE	5 PACK	10 PACK	BEAST	BITES	SHIPPING	TOTAL	PAID	DUE
SELLER'S NAME:		PAGE TOTALS:								

All orders will be available for pick December 9th 2PM - 6PM at Poplar Creek School. If you cannot pick-up your order(s) on that date and time you need to select the direct ship option for your order(s) and pay the additional \$10 for shipping. Paper order forms and payments must be brought back to school by you or your child and given to homeroom teachers or Anita in the office by November 14, if they are not at the school November 14th your order will not be processed. Payment can be in the form of a personal check made out to Poplar Creek Elementary PTO, Venmo or PayPal (you must indicate that your payment to Venmo or PayPal is for Milwaukee Pretzel Company fundraiser).